
-----Original Message----- 
From: Dee Walsh [mailto:dwalshpdx@icloud.com]  
Sent: Saturday, August 06, 2016 3:11 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Greenway 
 
I support widening the greenway to a minimum of 50 feet; 100 feet would be preferable when bordered 
by tall buildings. Using old building foot prints should not be a rationale for letting new building 
setbacks be less than the minimum requirements. 
 
Debra Walsh, 201 SW Bancroft Street, Portland, OR 97239 
 


